

Board of Directors

President John Staub

Chairman Billie Dunlap

Secretary
Todd Taylor

Treasurer Jenny Ward

Merchandising Alan Steiner

Operations/Training
Bob Nelson

Public Relations/ Communications Ted Kapner

Risk Management Kelley Perry

Purchasing Mike Turner

Central Route
Paul Marshall

Midway Route Jerry Wilkins

Southern Route
Kris Wood

Sandbox Route

Darin Koch

Date: \_\_\_\_\_:

Dear :

We appreciate your very generous donation of \_\_\_\_\_\_\_ for Run For The Wall®. On behalf of the Board of Directors, and all of our Run participants, thank you for your support and your encouragement. Without donations and volunteer staff support we could not complete our mission.

We all experience the powerful friendships that grow out of sharing our mission and our time together. It is that sharing that makes the Run such a meaningful experience for so very many veterans; men and women who served during the Vietnam War and those who are serving our nation today in Iraq and around the world.

The Internal Revenue Service requires us to tell you that Run For The Wall, Inc. (RFTW) has not, nor will they, provide you with any benefit in consideration of this gift. Our Federal Employer Identification Number (EIN) is 36-4125559. RFTW is a non-profit corporation and this gift is tax deductible to the extent provided by law. A copy of our 501(c)(3) Letter of Determination is available upon request.

Thanks again for helping to make this happen.

Respectfully,

John "Turkey" Staub

President, Board of Directors